Seminole Beacon, November 7, 2013

Helping teachers
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The Kiwanis Club of Seminole Breakfast past president David Green presents a $600 check to Starkey

Elementary School principal Audrey Chaffin at its Oct. 30 meeting. The club donated the money to help
teachers with classroom needs because too often teachers have to use their own funds to purchase
classroom supplies. This is the second year the club has adopted Starkey Elementary, one of six
elementary schools it's adopted in the Greater Seminole area. The club also sponsors a program at
Starkey called B.U.G. (Bring Up Grades), which encourages students to raise their grades.




